
 

 

 

D E P A R T M E N T  O F  B I O L O G Y  

Queen’s University 
Kingston, Ontario, Canada K7L 3N6 
Tel  613 533-6134   
Fax 613 533-6617 

P R E P A R I N G  L E A D E R S  A N D  C I T I Z E N S  F O R  A  G L O B A L  S O C I E T Y  

Wednesday, 17 May 2017 

 

 

 

 

College of Life Science 

Beijing Normal University 

No. 19, XinJieKouWai St., HaiDian District,  

Beijing 100875, P. R. China  

 

Dear Dr. Ning Wang (d.o.b 1979.07.23),  

 

I am pleased to invite you to the Department of Biology and Queen’s University Biological Station (QUBS) as 

visiting scholar for a period of July 22- Aug. 6, 2017.    

 

While at Queen’s University, we will provide you with accommodation and necessary transportation among 

various sites of visit.  

   

During your stay, you will discuss and explore the proposed collaborative research with colleagues in our 

Department of Biology in ecology and biodiversity, specifically on the following two topics: 1) Phylogeography 

and speciation of Eastern Deciduous Forest birds; 2) Landscape genetics and conservation of avian species of 

Eastern North America. These activities will take place in QUBS and on Queen’s University campus. 

 

The tentative visiting itinerary is as following: 

2017.07.22 Air Travel Beijing-Toronto, ground travel Toronto-Kingston 

2017.07.22 -24   Visit to Queen’s University to discuss the collaborative research plan and exchange of 

information 

2017.07.25-08.05  Travel to QUBS and vicinity to conduct biodiversity survey and site scouting of QUBS  

2017.08.06 Ground travel Kingston-Toronto, air travel Toronto-Beijing 

 

The visitors of Beijing Normal University is responsible for the expenses of air travel between Beijing and 

Toronto, ground travel between Kingston and Toronto, and local travel, car rental, food and accommodation  

during your visit.   

 

We are looking forward to hosting you and having a fruitful collaborative research season. Should you have any 

other needs to facilitate your visit, please do not hesitate to contact us via phone or email.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Yuxiang Wang, Ph.D.      

Associate professor of Biology and Environment Studies 

Director of China Program, Faculty of Arts and Science 
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